
LANCASTER COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTION MEETING 

June 13, 2018 

 

The Lancaster County, VA Electoral Board (EB) met at the office of the 

General Registrar (GR) on June 13, 2018 to canvass the results of the 

Dual Primary held on June 12, 2018.  In attendance were Chairman 

Barbara Breeden, Vice-Chair Robert Bennett, Secretary Lee Pulling and 

General Registrar Susan Jett. 

The Canvass was called to order at 11:08am by Robert Bennett.  There 

were no Provisional Ballots to be considered by the Board. 

The election material from the precincts was canvassed by the Board 

and found to be correct and in good order.  All necessary paperwork 

was completed on this date. 

Barbara Breeden moved to adjourn at 12:24pm and this motion was 

seconded by Robert Bennett. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Pulling, Secretary 


